
 

 
      
 
 
     
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                     Friday 26th April 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome to the Summer Term, we hope you have had a great Easter break.  

 

As you are aware the SATs are taking place Monday 13th May. Your child has been 

working very hard towards these tests, and we are keen that they are able to do their 

best in the tests. 

 

During the summer term, we will be looking at how plastic pollution is impacting 

climate change and discussing ways in which we can help the planet.   

 

During the second half of the term, we will be learning about the Victorian era and 

comparing it to modern day Britain. 

 

We will also have weekly computing and music lessons.  Our PE days will be Tuesday 

and Thursday. Therefore, it is imperative that the children have the correct PE kit on 

these days.  It is advisable that your child brings a clean PE kit into school on Monday 

and takes it home for washing on Friday.  PE kits must include a white t-shirt, shorts 

and jogging bottoms, a jumper, a fleece and a pair of plimsolls or trainers. Also, it is 

very important that all of the PE kit is clearly named including the bag it is in.  

 

SATs week Breakfast Club 

During SATs week, we are providing a FREE breakfast for all Year 6 pupils and their 

siblings. Breakfast club will be from 8.10am. The children will be able to choose from a 

variety of breakfast foods and have time to ask staff any last-minute questions. We 

know from past experience that this helps to settle pupils and ensures that they are in 

school on time. We encourage all year 6 children to attend the school breakfast club 

each morning. 

 

Here is a SATs week timetable for you to know exactly when the tests are taking 

place. 
 
 
 
 

 Summer 1 

Science  Light RE  Comparing Faiths 

Geography Climate Change PSHE Physical and 

Mental Well Being 

PE  Athletics and Dance 

 Summer 2 

Science  Light RE  Comparing faiths 

History Victorians DT Structures 

PE Handball and Rounders 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
As always, if you would like to discuss anything regarding your child, please feel free 

to make an appointment to see me.   

 

Thank you in advance for all your support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Stock. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                      
 

 

 
 

 
 

Monday 13th May Punctuation and Grammar Test 

AM 

 

Spellings 

AM 

Tuesday 14th May 

 
Reading Test 

AM 

 

 

Wednesday 15th 

May 

Arithmetic test 

AM 

Maths Reasoning Test 1 

AM 

Thursday 16th May Maths Reasoning Test 2 

AM 

 

 Friday 17th May Trip to Greenwich park 
 


